
COMMUNITY COVID19  

Since Saturday, work has been taking place at pace within Pembrokeshire County 

Council. A Community Coordination Hub became operational on Monday, with staff 

from PCC, PAVS and Delta Wellbeing forming as a team.  

 From today there will be direct access in to this Hub by contacting 01437 776301 or 

communitycovid19@pembrokeshire.gov.uk  At present working hours are 

Monday to Friday, 9.00 – 5.00, but these will be reviewed over the coming week(s) to 

manage demand and provide a timely response. Any calls or emails that are received 

by the Contact Centre will be referred through to the Hub. In addition information is 

being added to the PCC website and this information can be accessed here 

https://www.pembrokeshire.gov.uk/coronavirus-covid-19-community-

information/community-hub  

 In terms of supporting people to get in touch with their local community support 

group / network, PCC are working alongside PAVS to identify the groups and 

networks that are developing and to build trusted relationships so that the Hub can 

refer people in confidence that they will be well supported to remain safe and well in 

their home. This information will also be available on the website and continuously 

updated. 
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